
WELL DONE!!

GREEN FROG 
TOMBOLA WINNERS

KEY STAGE 3 WINNERS

ALISHA

KEY STAGE 4 & 5 WINNERS

APRIL
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WEEK ENDING 20/10/2023

Last Day of half term is Friday 20 October 2023
We look forward to welcoming all students 

back into school on Monday 30 October 2023

Have a lovely half term break!! 

As we move towards a cashless office, please remember to
log on and register to School Gateway via the free app or

website. 
You can access the website by clicking here

If your child receives free
school meals, parents/ carers

should expect a £20
shopping voucher in their

email inbox on Monday

https://schoolgateway.co.uk/
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White school shirt or plain white polo shirt
Dark grey school trousers or skirt
Black shoes (not trainers)

Plain white T-Shirt
Plain Black or dark grey tracksuit/ jogging bottoms
Plain black trainers
In Year 8, students will also need swimming goggles (if worn) and
swimming costume/trunks

School Uniform

School uniform is compulsory for all students in Years 7-11. Sixth Form
Students have their own smart dress code (see Sixth Form Prospectus).
We have tried to make our school uniform as simple and as affordable as
possible. Please make sure your child’s name is on water bottles, bags, pencil
cases and the labels of all clothing so they can be returned if mislaid. 

Schools Jumpers and Sweatshirts
All students should wear the dark green (bottle green) jumper or sweatshirt
with our school logo. These can be ordered from www.myclothing.com.
Current prices for sweatshirts and jumpers start at £10.30 including the cost of
the logo.

All other uniform is plain/ unbranded
All other uniform has been kept as simple (and economical) as possible:

These can be bought in clothes departments of larger supermarkets or
department stores, for example Matalan, Asda, Tesco, Sainsbury, M&S. By
choosing generic trousers / skirts / shirts and polo shirts, we have ensured a
reasonable price for all items. A plain black headscarf may be worn.

For PE:
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https://myclothing.com/?gclid=Cj0KCQjw_viWBhD8ARIsAH1mCd5y0YNfCqJj96X_2XlVeMnNzV_-cihPyLyIJTCT1roHvojNcUF7aukaAh3XEALw_wcB
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Please click here to to see what programmes
Young Hackney have on over the Half Term

break

https://www.younghackney.org/news-post/2023/autumn-half-term-2023/
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11H VOLUNTEER11H VOLUNTEER
IT YOURSELFIT YOURSELF

11H have worked with Volunteer It Yourself who offer free work
experience and volunteering opportunities to young people
aged 14-24 by challenging them to learn construction trade

skills and boost their employability, whilst helping to transform
local community places and spaces in need of essential

improvements. 
Young people are mentored onsite by professional

tradespeople. As you can see, 11H did a fantastic job and 11W
will get a chance to do the same in a couple of weeks. The

students put in a lot of hard work and did a fantastic job. The
tradespeople who worked with the students said they were very

impressed!
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10B Visit the Aquarium
10B went to the London Aquarium as part of their Preparing for
Adulthood and PSD curriculum. Students were learning about

‘Planning for new situations‘ so they planned their route, learned
aboutbooking tickets and researched what they could do at the

attraction they chose to visit. The students loved the Aquarium and
showed great PfA skills whilst travelling.
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Black History Month 
Celebrating Black History through Food

Thank you to our Catering team for creating such a
delicious Heritage Menu...


